
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

STRIKE ACTION 28.2.23 – SCHOOL OPEN 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am very grateful to the teaching staff who have notified me in good time of their intentions NOT to strike on the 
forthcoming regional NEU strike day on 28.2.23. For information, this strike day was announced for the North and 
North West of England, Yorkshire and the Humber regions only rather than the whole country.  Please be aware, 
however, that a decision has not yet been made about the upcoming NEU national strikes on 15th & 16th March. We 
will let you know about whether school is open or closed on these strike days as soon as possible, but please bear in 
mind that teachers don’t have to tell me of their intentions beforehand. 
 
 
To clarify, school will be OPEN AS NORMAL on Tuesday 28th February 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teachers will be sending home your child’s mid-year report today. If you have any queries about the reports, please 
contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s World Book Day on Thursday 2 March.  On this day we would like the children to wear either comfy clothes or 
appropriate pyjamas (those that prefer not to can also wear their uniforms) and bring in their favourite book to 
share with others. 
 
 
 
 
 
We are holding an exciting Maths Week in March. The week will include a problem-solving puzzle workshop hosted 
by an external company. There will be a workshop for each class (Reception to Year 6). The teachers will be setting a 
number of fun activities throughout the week too. We are hoping this will include a ‘cake/biscuit decorating shop’ 
where Key Stage 1 children will be given a budget to ‘purchase’ ingredients to help them decorate an item. Key Stage 
2 children will have the opportunity to show their entrepreneur skills in our version of ‘Dragon’s Den’. We are 
looking forward to a fun week. 
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MID-YEAR REPORTS 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2.3.23 

MATHS WEEK – WEEK BEGINNING 6.3.23 
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DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
 
PTA event for parents, teachers and families. Grown-ups only!  
 
Saturday 4th March 8.30pm start at The Royal George   
 
All tickets must be sold to raise funds for the school so please show your support by buying a ticket, coming along 
and have a great evening. Click on the picture below to book your ticket. 
 

 

Off The Rails Comedy Club, Saddleworth 
wegottickets.com 
 

 
Keep in touch!  
Join our Facebook page Milton St Johns PTA events - https://fb.me/g/p_e1CkEArRUhnUohtP/AtQET7WQ 
Please ensure you answer the membership questions as this is a private group.  
 

 
 
 
 
Wed 15 February 2023                         Year 4/Y5/Y6 Valentine’s Disco 
Thurs 16 February 2023                        Reception/Y1/Y2/Y3 Valentine’s Disco 
Thurs 2 March 2023                               World Book Day 
Tues 9 May to Fri 12 May 2023           Year 6 SATs week 
Fri 16 June to Mon 19 June 2023        Year 6 Kingswood residential trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our theme this half term is Courage.  
 

‘Courage doesn’t always roar. 
Sometimes courage is the little voice at 
the end of the day that says I’ll try again 

tomorrow.’ 

PTA COMEDY EVENT – 4.3.23 

https://www.wegottickets.com/event/569761
https://www.wegottickets.com/event/569761
https://fb.me/g/p_e1CkEArRUhnUohtP/AtQET7WQ
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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